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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Friends and neighbors, the Fourth of July is just around the corner, and we can’t wait to celebrate Pike Road’s 

patriotic spirit at SummerFest on June 29. Join us this coming Thursday for an evening of fireworks, family-

friendly fun, food and community fellowship!  

Before the holiday celebrations begin, we hope you will join us on Monday, June 26, for Mondays with the 

Mayor at our local Publix! We’ll be LIVE on the MAX Round Table from 12 – 1 p.m., and we want to hear from 

you. There are so many events on the horizon, so be sure to tune in to the radio show if you can’t stop by to 

see us. It’s time to register for one of these events – the July 13 Night Out with Native Wildlife. 

This weekend, the P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team Summer Feeding Program continues to provide additional food resources 

to children facing hunger during the summer months at Woodland Church. The P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team also 

continues to seek volunteers to assist with the packaging and distribution of this much-needed nutritional 

support. Email Stacy Dickinson stacyddickinson@gmail.com to learn how you can volunteer or donate.   

At the Pike Road Arts Center, the Pursuit of Happiness Art Show continues on weekends as our local artists 

showcase what the patriotic words, “The Pursuit of Happiness,” mean to them. Then, mark your calendars for 

July 8, when Santa Claus is coming to the PRAC to help you and your furry friends prepare for holiday cards and 

support the Montgomery Humane Society! 

Register now or learn more about these events and everything on the horizon: Visit www.pikeroad.us! You can 

also stay connected with us by searching at @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


